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SB 476 expands training requirements for professional licensing boards and 

permits the Oregon Medical Board to establish a provisional license for 

internationally trained physicians. 

The measure requires staff of professional licensing boards that regularly interact 

with internationally educated individuals through their licensure process to 

attend culturally responsive training approved by the Office of Immigrant and 

Refugee Advancement. Additionally, the Oregon Medical Board may offer a 

provisional license to individuals who are qualified, licensed, and internationally 

trained. 

The Human Services Subcommittee recommends SB 476 be amended by the –A5 

amendment and be reported out do pass, as amended. 

  

 


